SPECIAL MEETING OF PERSONNEL COMMITTEE
5:00 p.m., Wednesday, April 23, 2008

The Special Meeting of the Personnel Committee was held at 5:00 p.m., Wednesday,
April 23, 2008 in Council Chambers of City Hall, 1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms,
South Carolina. Present for the meeting were Chairman Piening, Councilmen Bettelli
and Taylor and City Administrator Tucker.

1. Call to Order and acknowledgement that the press and the public were duly
notified of the meeting in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act.

2. Executive Session

MOTION: Councilman Piening moved to go into Executive Session at 5:10
p.m. to discuss employee compensation, including the compensation of
individual employees; Councilman Betttelli seconded and the motion
PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.

The Personnel Committee returned to regular session at 7:34 p.m., and Councilman
Piening announced that no votes or other action had been taken in Executive Session.
In addition he stated that there had been extensive discussion about the Archer
Compensation and Classification Study and the salaries of the City employees.
Councilman Piening announced that the Personnel Committee had arrived at a “road
map of tools to guide” the City Council “going forward to come to some final decisions
on where the salaries should be.”

3. Adjourn
MOTION: With no further business to come before the Committee,
Councilman Bettelli moved to adjourn at 7:36 p.m.; Councilman Taylor
seconded and the motion PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.

Respectfully submitted:

Marie Copeland
City Clerk



